
Savanna Oaks Neighborhood Association Meeting 

July 5th, 2016 at 7:00 PM 

Minutes 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

Meeting was called to order at 7:02 pm by SONA Secretary, Roberta Schwarz 

 

In attendance were 10 people total. They included 10 members of SONA. Three of these 

people were new to SONA and came because they received a postcard that had recently 

been sent out to all of the homes in our area. This postcard is sent out annually to let 

people know about the Ice Cream Social and to introduce them to SONA. 

 

Meeting minutes from the June meeting were approved with a unanimous vote. 

 

SONA Treasurer, Patrick McGuire, reported via an email sent to Secretary, Roberta 

Schwarz, that the current SONA balance is $2,741.97. 

 

Old Business: 

1. An update was given by Roberta Schwarz on the White Oak Savanna’s next 

scheduled fundraisers. Papa Murphy’s will be doing a benefit on July 14th and 15% of 

the checks for all those who say “Savanna” when ordering will be donated to the 

Savanna. The 6th Festival at the Farm will be on September 10th at the Fiala Farms in 

West Linn.  

2. The natural play area for the Savanna was discussed. It is currently being planned 

after the Parks Department received input from West Linn children at a design event 

at Willamette Primary a few months ago. The proposed design concept will be 

presented at the August SONA meeting by Parks Director, Ken Worcester. 

3. The Ice Cream Social was discussed and all are invited to attend. 

New Business: 

1. The Old Time Fair was discussed and people were invited to participate. 

2. Since a few people in attendance are new to SONA meetings, a few general 

questions were asked and answered. A map of the fire clearance that has been 

mowed between the White Oak Savanna and the adjacent homes was passed 

around. 

 

Roberta Schwarz, seeing no further business, adjourned the meeting at 7:56 pm. 




